
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 23rd May 2025  

 

Click here for the link to the diary dates 

Make sure you check when your child’s class assembly is.  

Diary Dates 

 

Be a H.E.R.O.  

(Here Every day Ready On time) 

 

Current whole school attendance  

95.8%  

 

Thank you for continuing to support us by 

ensuring your children are at school on time.  

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Reception had a very exciting class trip to 
Shepreth Park. 

 
Maddie N - I liked seeing the tiger looking at me. 
Cody - The meerkats were digging a hole.  
Arabel - There was a big crowd of offers following 
each other.  
Ruby - The red pandas were climbing and eating 
bamboo. 
Lennie - I saw a tortoise. I liked him.  
Mila - The capybaras were hiding in their special 
house. Then they came out and I saw them.  
Rosie - The bats were flying around my head and 
squeaking.  
Elliot - It was the best day ever! 
 

 

Pupil voice: Reception

 

 

 

Team Points  

 421  493 623 457  

     

 

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Mrs Miller’s message 

 

 

 

A huge well done to Ronnie, Gabby & Teddy for making 
it to the finals of the Yr6 Rotary Essay Competition.  
This week, alongside other schools from the local area, 
they attended the awards ceremony at Hertford 
Library.  The results were Teddy 3rd, Gabby 2nd and 
Ronnie 1st.  We are also very proud to announce that 
Ronnie’s essay was the overall winner in the area.  
Well done!  
Whilst this term has been short, it has been extremely 
busy and I hope that the children have enjoyed and 
gained a lot from all the activities that have taken 
place.  LKS2 enjoyed two opportunities to experience 
Learning Outside the Classroom at Celtic Harmony and 
the Woodhall Estate. Reception had a fantastic time at 
Shepreth this week & Nursery will be looking forward 
to their outing to Cedars Park after half term.  Next half 
term will also bring opportunities for our other 
children through the KS1 trip to the Science museum 
and our Year 6 Norfolk residential.  I hope that you are 
all able to enjoy a restful half term and I look forward 
to welcoming our children back on Monday 2nd June.  

  

R: Lennie P    Y1: Ahmadullah A     Y1/2: Elbie M    Y2: Arthur B       Y3: Joseph F  Y3/4: Amelia B 

 Y4: Nye G   Y5: Teddy F    Y5/6: Evelyn R    Y6: Connor O    Endeavour award: LKS2 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out to support our 
plant sale and make it a great success! It was lovely 
to see so many of you browsing the lovely selection 
and taking home some new additions for your 
gardens.  
 
A big thank you to Watton nursery for supplying such 
healthy, vibrant plants.  Finally thank you to the 
Green Bees for all of their hard work for this event. 

Green Bees 

 

https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Diary+Dates&pid=22
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo

